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BRADFIELD ST. GEORGE PARISH COUNCI MEETING HELD 

IN THE VILLAGE HALL  ON  WEDNESDAY 1st JULY 2015 
 

Present:   P Squirrell  (Chairman),  Mrs C Stainer, C Croot,  G Mulley & Mrs M Bottomley (Clerk) 
B Cllr   Mrs S Mildmay-White  
1 villager 

 
Apologies: C Cllr T Clements & Police 
 
Public Forum –  no matters raised 
 
 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   
Cllr Mulley  -  Item 7 (a) Finance -  Village Hall  
 
DISPENSATIONS - None  
 
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH COUNCIL MEETING  
It was resolved that the minutes of the  annual parish council meeting held on the 13th May 2015, be 
approved as a true and accurate record and signed accordingly.  Proposed by Cllr Croot, seconded by Cllr 
Squirrell  – all in favour. 
 
The meeting recessed for the next item. 
 
REPORTS 
Borough Councillor – verbal report covering housing portfolio information – purchase of homes, forming a 
housing association, Station Hill planning,  West Suffolk hospital strategic work/possible move or improve 
current site, 
 
Village Hall –hope to start on the kitchen shortly and sort out the carpet.  The BBQ last month was very 
successful.  Arranging a fun day/festival for September. 
 
PLANNING   
There were no planning applications to consider. 
 
FINANCE 
442 Standing Orders:  It was proposed by Cllr Squirrell to approve the amended Standing Orders.  

Seconded by Cllr Croot – all in favour. 
 
444 Risk Assessment: to be circulated at the September meeting for approval. 
 
445 Cheques for payment – It was proposed by Cllr Squirrell , seconded by Cllr  Mrs Stainer that the  

following cheques for July be issued.  All in favour 
  

Chq. No. 
583 BSG village hall (hire)    £ 20.00 
584 Cancelled 
585 Comunity Action Suffolk   £ 30.00 
586 Clerk (expenses)    £  78.35 
S/O       Personnel (June/July)   £325.04 

 
Current account    £11,208.11 Income £173.42 (VAT & allotment)   Deposit  £4,377.37   

 
CORRESPONDENCE   
Various brochures for circulation 
Letter to be written to D Hamshire thanking him for the work undertaken on the Phone box. 
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Cllr Mrs Stainer has produced a leaflet for circulation about the Phone box. 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING  - 2nd September 2015. 
Apologies from Cllr Croot unable to attend the September meeting 
 
The meeting closed at 8.35 p.m. 


